
From: West Hampstead NDF 

Sent: 24 September 2018 17:47 

To: Young, Tony 

Subject: Application 2018/3829 pavement outside 511 Finchley Road 

Dear Mr Young, 

I am writing on behalf of the Fortune Green and West Hampstead NDF. 

I am aware that the consultation period for this application, 2018/3829,  has long expired, but 

nevertheless would like to object to it. The NDF has objected to all previous similar applications 

for GPDO Prior Approval Determination, and LB Camden has so far refused all such applications in our area. 

We object on the basis that this application adds to unnecessary street clutter  contrary to the NDP : 

POLICY 9: Pavements & Pedestrians (Page 46 and 47 of the plan).  The proposed sites serve little 

useful purpose and are transparently installed for the purpose of advertising in the future.  We note 

and agree with the objections made by TFL and the Metropolitan Police 

Regards  

Nick Jackson  Co-Chair Fortune Green and West Hampstead NDF 

 

 

 


